The Herbst Lectureship at CSEP
Is given every other year at the June CSEP meeting. It is named in honor of Earl and Shirley
Herbst, former patients of Vincent de Luise M.D. and Neal Zimmerman M.D.
In their will, the Herbsts provided a generous donation, earmarked for clinical eye research,
education, and community vision awareness and low vision aids. The corpus of their gift was

transferred to the Connecticut Community Foundation( CCF), in Waterbury, for stewardship.

Every other year, it supports the CSEP speaker named for the Herbst Lectureship.

Recipients:

2012- Hugh Taylor, M.D. Australia
2014- Amar Agarwal, M.D. India



